
Community update Dec 2018/Jan 2019 

For more information visit mps.health.nsw.gov.au 

Contact our team on 6044 6100 or  

email MLHD-Culcairnhospital@health.nsw.gov.au  

CULCAIRN 
MULTIPURPOSE SERVICE  

WELCOME CEREMONY AND  

COMMUNITY WALKTHROUGH 

When: Thursday 17 January, 2019 

 Where: 51— 55 Balfour Street, Main Entrance,                  

Culcairn MPS. 

Time: 11am — 1pm 

11.30am — Welcome to Country and “Cleansing”             

Ceremony performed by Wiradjuri Elders                           

Pat and Len Connelly. 

COME AND SEE THE NEW ACUTE/ EMERGENCY               

DEPARTMENT & COMMUNITY HEALTH  

http://www.snswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au
mailto:MLHD-Culcairnhospital@health.nsw.gov.au
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On Monday 21 January  

access to                 

Administration, the  

Emergency              

Department 

and              

Inpatients 

will be via       

Edward St until 12  

Midday. 

 

After 12 Midday the 

new MPS will be fully                 

operational from the 

main entrance at     

Balfour Street.  

 

 From 18 December 2018 – 21 January 2019  

Community Health access will change to   

Edward Street. See staff at reception on      

arrival. 

 

 Monday 21 January 2019 is the planned date 

for Acute inpatients/Emergency Department/

Administration and HealthShare Services to 

move to the new MPS.  

 

 Monday 21 January will be a busy day at the 

Culcairn MPS. Unless it is an Emergency, 

please schedule your visit for another day. 

There will be additional staff to assist with 

the move. Signage will be put in place to     

direct the public and community. 

 

 The move marks the commencement of the 

next stage of work which includes the 

removal of the house at 57 Balfour Street to 

make way for Staff Accommodation and work 

to turn the temporary acute facility back to 

residential aged care (RAC).    

RADIOLOGY 

Radiology services will be    

recommencing at Culcairn 

MPS on Tuesday 29 January 

2019. To make an               

appointment call MPS          

reception on  

60446100. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
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